NTFAA Summer 2023 Scholarship Application


The New Trier Fine Arts Association (NTFAA) annually provides merit scholarships to encourage and assist students enrolled in Fine Arts classes at New Trier High School to continue their study of the arts during the summer. The NTFAA believes these studies enhance the classroom experience for all New Trier arts students.    
For the summer of 2023, merit scholarships will be awarded to continuing students taking classes in Art, Dance, Music, Theatre, Media, and Debate at New Trier High School. Previous Summer Scholarship recipients are not eligible. Students at other schools are not eligible. 
Summer Scholarships may be used to offset the cost of travel experiences (such as arts camps), local programs, and private lessons.
Scholarship amount will be determined by number of applicants and available funds (typically around $300).
For more information about the Summer Scholarships, please contact the Summer Scholarship Coordinator, Deb Ponko, at ntfaascholars@gmail.com.
Student, parent and a faculty member must approve the submission of this form. Only online submissions will be accepted.  
AS A CONDITION OF RECEIVING A SCHOLARSHIP, RECIPIENTS MUST SUBMIT WRITE-UPS AND PHOTOS OR VIDEOS ABOUT THEIR EXPERIENCE BEFORE THE START OF SCHOOL IN THE FALL.  
Applications for the 2023 Summer Scholarships are due: MAY 15, 2023.

This summer scholarship program is a one-time opportunity, so only new applicants will be accepted.  If you have any questions, please email Deb Ponko at ntfaascholars@gmail.com
Scholarship application link:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSctiIxoE7WSqXgb0Q2Fz1NiYgv_wiDG7-hSJAxlOpNEm9nTBg/viewform?pli=1

